
96.01.30

862 Industrial 
Insecticide Spray

Pyrenone (R) Insecticide

*For rapid control of Flies, Ants, Spiders and More

*For Indoor and Outdoor Use

*Can be used on Bedding and Carpeting

For use in Schools, Hospitals, Institutions, Hotels,
Dairies, Supermarkets, Restaurants, Drive-Ins,

Motels, Drugstores, and Animal Quarters

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DANGER

EXPLOSIVE      EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins     0.40%
Piperonyl Butoxide   2.00%

REGISTRATION NO.: 24079

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Net Contents: 454 gm

The Specialty Division of 
The Sherwin-Williams Company

Solon, OH
44139

*00862 Provides rapid control of Houseflies, Mosquitoes, Small



Flying Moths, (Millers), Gnats, Wasps and accessible stages of
Roaches, Ants, Water Bugs, Silverfish, Flour Beetles, Weevils,
Grain Mites and Spiders.  In hospitals, patients should be
removed from room prior to treatment.  Room should be ventilated
two hours after spraying.  Do not return patient to room until
after ventilation.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE BEFORE USING AND AT INTERVALS DURING PROLONGED USE.  Hold
container upright with nozzle away from you.  Press valve down
and spray as directed.  To avoid possible staining of fabrics or
surfaces, do not spray at close range.

*Houseflies, Mosquitoes, Gnats, Wasps, and Small Flying Moths
(Millers): Close all doors and windows and spray room at the rate
of 1 second per 28 square metres.  Direct spray to all parts of
the room, especially windows and other light sources which
attract these insects.  Keep nozzle in constant motion.  Keep
room closed for 10 to 15 minutes after treatment.  Repeat
treatment if necessary.

* Cockroaches, Silverfish, Crickets, Spiders, Centipedes, and Sow
Bugs: Spray into hiding places such as cracks and crevices,
behind sinks, cabinets, along baseboards and floors, around
drains and plumbing, hitting insects with spray whenever
possible.  Repeat treatment as necessary.

*Ants: Spray trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray on ants
where possible.  Repeat as necessary.

*Indian Meal Moths and Angoumois Grain Moths: Close doors and
windows.  Direct spray into all parts of room especially around
stored food product containers pallets and darkened areas.  Spray
7 to 10 seconds for each 28 cubic metres of space.  Keep area
closed for 15 minutes following treatment.  Repeat application
weekly or as needed.

*Carpet Beetles: Spray directly on beetles, baseboards, floors,
shelves and carpets.  Apply as a spot treatment only.  Repeat as
necessary.

Confused Flour Beetles, Saw-toothed Grain Beetles, Granary
Weevils, Rice Weevils, Red Flour Beetles, Grain Mites: Spray into
cracks and crevices, around cartons and containers and other
areas where these insects tend to congregate.  Spray 30 seconds



for each 9.3 square metres of surface.  Keep area closed for 45
minutes to 1 hour after treatment.  Repeat applications as
necessary.

*Lice: Spray on garments, bedding mattresses, furniture, floors,
carpeting and inanimate surfaces.  First spray inconspicuous area
to test for possible staining or discolouration.  Inspect after
drying, then proceed to spray entire area to be treated.  Hold
can upright with nozzle away from you.  Press button and spray
surface to be treated from a distance of 25.5 cm.  Spray each
square metre for 3 seconds, directing spray into all infested
surfaces until moist.  For Bedding: Make sure spray is directed
into corners of fitted sheets and blankets as well as inside and
outside of pillow cases.  In the case of garments and headgear,
close attention should be given to seams, hems, cuffs, collars
and creases.  After treatment, bedding and all garments must be
either laundered in hot water or dry cleaned as required.

* For Mattresses, Furniture and Carpeting: Direct spray into all
folds, tucks, seams and crevices of infested areas until moist. 
Allow all treated surfaces to dry completely before use.

NOT FOR USE ON HUMANS OR ANIMALS

*Bedbugs: Spray mattresses, particularly around tufts and seams. 
Take beds apart and spray into all joints.  Treat baseboards,
mouldings and frames.  Repeat treatment as necessary.

*Fleas: Spray sleeping quarters, bedding, floor, and floor
covering where pets are kept.  Replace pets’s old bedding. 
Repeat as necessary.  Use only a recommended pet spray on pets.

To use entire contents: Hold sprayhead stationery and rotate can
until material sprays as shown.

PRECAUTIONS: Flammable! Contents under pressure.  Keep away from
heat, sparks or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container.  Exposure to temperatures above 54.4 deg C. may cause
bursting.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing of spray
mist and provide adequate ventilation of area being treated. 
Contact with skin, eyes or clothing should be avoided. Do not use
in edible product areas of food processing plants, restaurants or
other areas where food is commercially processed or prepared.  Do
not use in serving areas while food is exposed.



FIRST AID:

If inhaled: Remove victim to ventilated area.  Apply artificial
respiration if necessary.  If in Eyes: Flush eyes with plenty of
water.  Contact a physician if irritation persists.  If on Skin:
Remove contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap
and water.  If swallowed: DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  Call a
physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.  Vomiting may
cause aspiration pneumonia.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure. 
Dispose of empty container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and cleanup of spills contact the regional
office of Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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